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May 16, 2013 
 
 
 
Abdiwahab Omar 
Cape Town Development LLC 
8200 Humboldt Ave S, Ste. 213 
Bloomington MN 55431 
 
VIA US MAIL AND EMAIL:  capetowndevelopment@gmail.com  
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1842 Stillwater Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Omar: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 7, 2013 you missed your hearing due to a car accident you had.  
Therefore, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, stated that she will continue the matter to 
Tuesday, May 14, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  At the May 14 hearing, it was noted that 
you once again missed the hearing.  It was also noted that you have not contacted Inspector Thomas to 
gain access and take photos.   I received a phone call message after the hearing stating that you are still 
in the hospital and couldn’t attend.  I informed Ms. Moermond of your situation; however, she stated 
that since the Fire order is a revocation and order to vacate, she is not willing to grant another legislative 
hearing date.  She will recommend to the City Council that they deny your appeal and you will need to 
make your case to them on Wednesday, June 5, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third 
Floor.   
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
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